
 

Pastoral Letter to the Ang Mo Kio Methodist Church Family (11 June 2021) 

 

 

Dear Family and Friends of AMKMC (TRAC), 

 

I trust that you have been taking the appropriate measures to safeguard yourself and your 

loved ones in the last few weeks, and I am thankful to our Loving Father for His mercy and 

protection on us all so far. 

 

Despite being unable to meet most of you face-to-face during the past few weeks, it warms 

my heart to know that so many of you miss coming to worship in Church, and that you are 

eagerly waiting for on-site worship services to re-open. 

 

Well, as many of you know by now, the ministry taskforce for COVID-19 recently announced 

that the current tightened measures will be eased progressively from 14 June. This is indeed 

good news - Praise the Lord! 

 

However, while we have been given the green light to resume regular on-site worship 

services for 250 pax with pre-event testing (PET) and 50 pax without PET, we have decided 

to continue with only the online worship service for 20 and 27 June 2021. Due to the 

amount of preparation that is required to re-open, including further consultation with MCCY, 

we seek your continued patience and understanding in allowing us more time to do so. 

 

Nevertheless, please be reassured that we are prayerfully considering and making plans for 

the resumption of on-site worship services from 4 July onwards. We also look forward 

to resuming AMKids on-site. More information will be provided closer to the date. For 

prompt updates, please continue to visit our website and check our Sunday Service 

Bulletin (www.amkmc.org.sg/bulletin), or register for our WhatsApp Broadcast 

(www.amkmc.org.sg/whatsapp) if you have not done so. 

 

In the meantime, we continue to place our faith and trust in Almighty God that everything will 

go smoothly for us. May He continue to look upon all of us with favour. 

 

I look forward to seeing you in person very soon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Rev Anthony Lee 

 

http://www.amkmc.org.sg/bulletin
https://www.amkmc.org.sg/whatsapp

